
-----Original Message----- 

From: Laurie Radovsky [mailto:laurier21@me.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 11:42 AM 

To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Cc: info@fairvotemn.org 

Subject: Don't repeal Ranked Choice Voting! 

 

Dear friends: 

 

I was shocked to learn of the attempt to repeal ranked choice voting by the St. Paul City Council.  I voted 

for it and am looking forward to using it in the upcoming mayoral election. The argument against it that 

it will confuse immigrants is patronizing and incorrect. The end-run through the City Council that 

bypasses the majority opinion is unfair and undemocratic.  Please do not eliminate this tool that 

promotes healthy politics over political partisanship! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Radovsky 

11xx Juliet Ave. 

St. Paul, MN55105 


